Hi Richard,

Thank you for talking to me on Friday.  This is a notice that the YOUmedia department located at the Harold Washington Library Center received a thank you card from the Greater Chicago Food Depository(GCFD) addressed to “YOUmedia Team and youth”  for allowing the GCFD to speak with our teens and staff about this summer’s Cold Meal food program.  The thank you card contained a $50 gift card.  YOUmedia will be using these funds for a pizza party for the teens.   

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Yvette Garcia | YOUmedia manager
Harold Washington Library Center | Chicago Public Library
400 S. State Street – 10N | Chicago IL  60602 | 312 747 4982 
yleigh@chipublib.org
 

